Notice of Public Hearing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Iona, Idaho will hold a Public Hearing for consideration of an amendment to the Fiscal Year 2022 Budget. The hearing will be held at 7:05 p.m. on December 21, 2021 at Iona City Hall, located at 3548 N. Main Street. The proposed amendment reflects additional revenues received from various grants and fund balance carryovers.
TOTAL FUND BALANCES
								                                                       FY2022
  FY2020          FY2020          FY2021           FY2021          FY2022         FY2022             FY2022          Increase Over
   Actual	           Actual	      Actual	 Actual          Budgeted       Budgeted           Amended             Original 
Revenues     Expenditures     Revenues     Expenditures     Revenues     Expenditures        Revenues        Appropriation

3,369,975       3,461,917       2,964,244        2,223,372        2,444,596      2,444,596          3,963,352           1,518,756

At said hearing any interested person may appear and show cause, if any he has, why such proposed appropriations ordinance amendment should or should not be adopted.
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